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Reference Number: EIR  

 

Dear   

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 9 May 
2025:  

 

“When was the Helmsley Sewage Treatment Works built and commissioned and 
do we have any planned works for the treatment works”.  

 

Please accept our apologies for the delay in your request being forwarded to our 
team and for the delay in responding to your request. 

 

Included with this email is our response to your questions. Hemsley STW was 
constructed in 1975. There is an allocation of funds for this Asset Management 
Period (AM8) period to look at reducing spills at Helmsley STW, however there is 
currently no designs or specifications around what is being delivered yet. 

We trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 
reply to your request you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal 
review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 
Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 



Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 
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